
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 4/14/2013 9:22:46 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Scheduling on April 22 

Yes Paul is ok with Kenned 

Saw the log email and SED/CPUc will handle most of those. 

I will be meeting with Hersberg NTSB on Thursday so I will go over what I want her to cover. 
I will put some bullets together on the panels. 

Don't be hanging out in any bars without me 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Di vision 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 14, 2013, at 23:22, "Doll, Laura" <L !pge.com> wrote: 

Just to clarify ™ paul is good with Kennedy, right? Hooray! 

I heard Friday that Bridges needs a letter from us. That seems simple enough. 
Will let you know if there are problems, but I'm still operating on assumption we 
can pay his way. He doesn't regulate us, so I don't see the problem, 

Capt Sullenberger wants to show a video so 1 need to get that set with the 
Marines, 
Terrie did some good thinking today about logistics. III send it to you. 

Very windy here. 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) fmailto:emorv.haqan@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2013 11:03 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Scheduling on April 22 

Yes, seeing Tom is the priority 

SB GT&S 0262847 



Kennedy is good to go from cpuc side. 

Working on plan B for cpuc to pay Capt Bridges travel if you can't. 

Off to the cherry blossoms. 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Di vision 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 14, 2013, at 1:56, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com> wrote: 

It IS coming together! I see the light and its not the train headed 
our way. 

We can reschedule the HRguy of course. Its most important that 
you and Tom talk that monday right? 

Hope you get to see those cherry blossoms. 

From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
fmailto:emorv.haqan@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2013 09:43 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Re: Scheduling on April 22 

I also have interviews for my deputy director position that and 
Tues, so I hope I can still keep my HR appointment. 

I am double checking to make sure Paul is ok with Kennedy. 

This may all come together in the end. 

Brigadier General (CA) Jack Hagan 
Director, Safety & Enforcement Di vision 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(916) 267-7201 Cell 
Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 12, 2013, at 15:43, "Doll, Laura" <L )pge.com> 
wrote: 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


I left a voicemail for Aaron but I also just realized 
that you will be coming to PG&E on Monday, 
April 22 to meet with our HR guru, John Simon, 
from 12-1:00. So you'll already be at PG&E! It's 
perfect. 

Seems like it would work really well for you to 
meet with Tom Bottorff then or either before or 
after 12, while you are over here, right? 

So I will try to work that out with Aaron when he 
and I are able to connect. 

And I have emailed and called Lyn Sadler but 
haven't heard back. 

I also emailed Kennedy just to find out if she was 
even available. No response, and I hope my 
computer isn't compromised because I was 
sending to her in China! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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